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I think this bill will add a lot of un-needed paperwork to non-profits.  this bill is trying to add
money to the state coffers from caring community non-profits. please don't pass this bill.

thank you
Lyle
-- 

Lyle Utt
Master Benton Pomona Grange #36
905 Lawnridge St SW
Albany OR 97321
Phone: (541) 361-8515
email:Lyle.Utt@gmail.com
website:orgrange.org
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